
 

 

 

To the families of students taking instrumental or vocal lessons with an 

NMPAT teacher in schools 

 

May 2024 

 

Dear families 

 

Please find attached your child’s Pupil Profile, from their NMPAT teacher.  

This document is your annual written communication from NMPAT. It’s 

intention is to allow you to have an insight into your child’s achievements so 

far, and to give your child the opportunity to reflect on their progress, and 

decide on their future targets. 

We hope that this will provide a sense of ownership to our students, 

inspiring them to keep investing in their own learning and maintaining 

momentum. 

We would be delighted to hear your feedback on the Pupil Profile format and 

invite you to contact us directly using the details below.  

Please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s teacher if you would like further 

clarification, or if you have any queries regarding the content of the Pupil 

Profile. 

Yours sincerely 

 

NMPAT 

office@nmpat.co.uk 

 

 


